
MONTHLY MESSAGE  
Dear Canyon Crest Parents,  

Second quarter has ended and students should have brought home their 
report cards. What a great opportunity to praise their accomplishments 
and set goals for the future! Our students have made significant progress 
this year, a testament to the dedication of  our whole staff  here at the 
school, as well as the hard work of  involved parents like you. I am 
constantly impressed with the extraordinary care that our teachers show 
to our students and their families. They care about each student and show 
concern and attention for the needs of  each individual. 

This week's parent-teacher conferences are more than just a check-in on 
how your child is doing. They are a time to connect with your child's 
teacher and re-establish a partnership with them. I encourage you to come 
with questions and a desire to collaborate. Questions to ask might include, 
"What are my child's strengths and weaknesses? How do they get along 
with others? Are they working up to their ability?" Cooperation between 
home and school is a powerful influence for good. Working together, we 
can help every child reach their full potential.  

Jayme Gandara, Facilitator
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Upcoming Events 

Parent Teacher Conf.:      
Feb. 6-8 

ACCESS Testing:     
Feb. 11-28 

No School:  Feb. 18-19 

DLI Meeting:                       
Feb. 21 @ 6 pm 

Parents & Pastries:       
Feb. 22 

Spelling Bee: Feb. 22 

Book Fair: Feb. 22-28 

NAEP: Feb. 28 

Stay up to Date!  Keep 
an eye out on our 
website for monthly 
newsletters, important 
dates, and news from 
our school. Be sure to 
follow us on Facebook, 
Twitter, and 
Instagram.

CANYON CREST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FEBRUARY 2019

Canyon Crest News 
WE COMMIT TO BUILDING INTEGRITY, RESPONSIBILITY, AND RESPECT IN OUR SCHOOL
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School Procedures 
Dr. Johnson would like parents to be aware of the school’s snow procedure policy: https://provo.edu/news/pcsd-snow-procedures/ 
Also, a reminder about pets in the school:  https://provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/09112018-4029-Animals-as-Part-of-
the-Instructional-Program.pdf 

STAKEHOLDER SURVEY 
Each year, Provo City School District distributes a 
Stakeholder Survey to all parents, students and employees 
of the district. Next week, the 2019 survey will be available 
and distributed. The survey will be emailed to all parents, 
students and employees, and will also be posted on each 
school and district website and social media page. Please 
watch for this survey and take a couple of minutes to 
complete it. Your feedback is invaluable and greatly 
appreciated.

NAEP 
A group of our 4th-graders will represent thousands of others across the country on February 28. Known 
as The Nation’s Report Card, NAEP is the largest nationally representative and continuing assessment of 

what students in the United States know and can do in a variety of subjects. Learn more at http://
1.usa.gov/1jVs1Wt 

PTA Updates 
The Book Fair will run from February 22 to March 1. On the first day of the fair, the PTA will host Parents 
with Pastries from 7:30-8:15 am. Any student that comes with an adult will get a free doughnut (no 
children will be allowed in the book fair during that time unless they have an adult with them). There will 
also be a Dr. Seuss birthday celebration at the end of the book fair. Also, please mark your calendars for 
the Color Run. It will be held on Friday, May 3 at 5:30 pm. There will be some great food trucks there, as 
well. This event is a great way to support our school!

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Parent Teacher Conferences are Wed. Feb. 6, Thurs. Feb. 7 and Frid. Feb. 8. These days will be early out days at 1:40pm. AM Kindergarten 

will be on their early out schedule (8:50-10:50am). PM Kindergarten will start at 11:40am and get out with the rest of the school at 
1:40pm. Parent Teacher Conferences will start at 1:50 each day. The schedule is below. 

Wednesday February 6 - 1:50pm to 4:50pm 
Thursday February 7 - 1:50pm to 7pm 
Friday February 8 - 1:50pm to 4:50pm 

If you have not signed up for a time yet please go to the link below to sign up. 

https://canyoncreeksoftware.com/scheduler/ut/provo/         (password: cubs) 

https://canyoncreeksoftware.com/scheduler/ut/provo/
https://provo.edu/news/pcsd-snow-procedures/
https://provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/09112018-4029-Animals-as-Part-of-the-Instructional-Program.pdf
https://provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/09112018-4029-Animals-as-Part-of-the-Instructional-Program.pdf
http://1.usa.gov/1jVs1Wt
http://1.usa.gov/1jVs1Wt
http://1.usa.gov/1jVs1Wt
http://1.usa.gov/1jVs1Wt
https://provo.edu/news/pcsd-snow-procedures/
https://provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/09112018-4029-Animals-as-Part-of-the-Instructional-Program.pdf
https://provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/09112018-4029-Animals-as-Part-of-the-Instructional-Program.pdf
https://canyoncreeksoftware.com/scheduler/ut/provo/
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Second Grade Water Safety Field Trip 
Our second graders will visit the Provo Recreation Center this month to learn 

about safe practices in, on and around water and basic swimming skills. Statistics show that by 
2nd grade if a child has not learned how to swim that they most likely will not learn in the future.  

The first part of the field trip will include a presentation teaching children to be water smart 
using the American Red Cross W.H.A.L.E. tale curriculum (Water Habits Are Learned Early).  

There will be land demos and a visit from Zippy, the Parks and Rec Lifeguard mascot. Afterwards 
children will participate in a free introduction to swim lesson emphasizing bobbing,  breath 

control, kicking, gliding, basic strokes, and survival swim. Thank you Provo Rec Center for this 
great opportunity for our students!


